
CALENDAR
March 29 - April 7 

Easter break

April 8-12
Pre-purchased Auction “Week of free dress” 

April 8 
Dance Team Parent Meeting, 6:30pm, Millet’s Classroom

April 9 
4H Club Meeting, 3:15pm, Mr. Millet’s Classroom

April 10
Praise and Worship, 7:15, St. Ursula
Kindness club, 7:15, Library
Robotics, 3:15, Cafeteria

April 11
School Mass, 8:15, dress uniforms required (No Auction Free Dress today)
Last day to sign up to volunteer at Pelican Games - see page 4

April 12
Parade of States. The 4th graders showcase their state float in a parade throughout campus. 

April 13
First Eucharist Retreat

April 16
Progress Reports Online

April 17
Religion Bee - 5th grade

April 18
School Mass, 8:15am, dress uniforms required

April 19 
Pelican Games, Spirit shirt with uniform bottoms

April 21
First Eucharist for second graders

The Pelican Express
Let Go...Let God

MARCH 28,  2024



2024-2025 School Year
6th Grade Orientation - July 31
New family Orientation - July 31
Meet & Greet - August 1
First Day of School - August 7
Last Day of School - May 23

Cafeteria 

The April Lunch Menu has been updated on our website. Click here.

Spring Band & Choir Concert
The Spring Band and Choir Concert will be held on Monday, May 6, 6pm in St. Ursula
Hall. 

Summer Resources
The website has been updated with a list of tutors and other resources available
that the school approves of. Please click here

Spill-proof  Water bottle 
The water bottles that are allowed at school must be spill-proof. Screw tops are not
spill-proof. Stanley or swells are unacceptable. Disposable water bottles are not
accepted either.  Examples of acceptable water bottles are below. 

Danny Major Memorial Scholarship

Francis Guillory Memorial Scholarship

Students who are graduating from MBS are eligible to apply. Click here for more
info. Applications must be received by Friday, April 19.

Students who currently in grades K-8th are eligible to apply. Click here for more
information.  Applications must be received by Friday, April 19.

Please take care of your Lunch balances that are outstanding. 

https://fluxconsole.com/files/item/683/187015/scanner@mbsbr.org_20240325_081316.pdf
https://fluxconsole.com/files/item/683/186847/Summer%20Academic%20Support%20Resources%20(2).pdf
https://fluxconsole.com/files/view/256449
https://fluxconsole.com/files/view/256450


Barberito Graduate & Spring Pictures
At this time, you should have received a link to view and order your child’s graduate
and/or Spring Pictures. Please check your spam folder. If you are unable to locate
your child’s link, please reach out directly to Barberito at
contact@barberitophotographers.com or call their office at 504-455-6818. Please
include your child‘s first and last name, grade, teacher, and school. 



Pelican Games Schedule 

Pelican Games Volunteers
Please sign up to volunteer for the Pelican Games on April 19. Due date to sign up is
April 11. Click here for the Signup Genius.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C4BADA62CA7F85-48791920-pelican#/






 OFFICE OF CHILD PROTECTION 

Volunteerism - Time & Talent
In order to volunteer on school or church campus, you must go through the Office of Child
Protection to update your credentials. 
Opportunities to volunteer and get service hours will be placed here in the newsletter. 
Upcoming Events:

Pelican Games

The Safe Environment file database for the Diocese of Baton
Rouge was terminated on December 31, 2023.
Due to unforeseen issues, the new database is currently in the
testing phase and will not start in January as expected. 

Your continued patience is appreciated throughout this process.

April Cafeteria Workers

Pelican Games

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409044CA9AF23A2F94-47049781-april#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C4BADA62CA7F85-48791920-pelican#/


Every April, Catholic parishes and schools across the United States participate in National Child
Abuse Prevention Month. While dioceses work year-round to prevent abuse,  there is a
commitment to bring awareness to the community, and to pray for healing for those who have
suffered abuse.

In 2008, Prevent Child Abuse America® introduced the blue pinwheel as the national symbol for
child abuse prevention.
The pinwheel represents the safe childhood that every child deserves, and the role we each play
in providing a loving and supportive environment for the children in our lives.
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Parent’s Commitment to Church and School

Enrollment and/or continued enrollment at Most Blessed Sacrament Catholic
School requires a commitment to ALL of the following:

 Prayer and Mass – Families must commit to daily prayer at home. Catholic
families must attend weekly, Sunday, Mass on Holy Days of Obligation. Non-
Catholic families must attend Sunday services at their home church.

Service - Twenty (20) hours of Time and Talent given to the school and/or
Church each year. Hours must be completed between January 1 and
December 31 to receive the in-parish tuition rate. These hours are reviewed
each year. 

Definition of an hour of Time and Talent:  an actual hour of volunteer work or  
donation purchases of $10

Weekly Church Offering – As an Identified Offertory Giver (IOG), a minimum
amount of $325.00 must be donated, yearly, to the Most Blessed Sacrament
General Offertory or Building Fund to support the Church stewardship
program. Church members who meet the IOG requirement will receive in-
parish tuition. Donations will be verified by December 15 unless otherwise
authorized by the Pastor or Principal. Any offerings thereafter will count
towards the next school year.

 
New Students Clause
Time and Talent hours are prorated for new students. However, new families must
still meet the IOG requirement of $325.00 to receive in-parish tuition.

Log your Service Hours 
into FACTS. 

Go to Family > Family Home.
You will see "Service Hours" in
the middle of the screen. Click

"add" to add the hours.  You
must type in a description.

Select "type a custom value,"
and then type your description.

Sending Items to School 

Please label your items that you
send to school from a SignUp

Genius:
Parent Name (signed up on
the SUG)
Name of item
Title of Sign Up (ex: 5th
Grade Auction Basket)

This helps us match your hours
in FACTS.



We hope all have a wonderful Easter break. Several home volleyball matches after the
break. Parish Sports Soccer will also get underway after the break.

Be sure to check to School Facebook page as we post information about the Athletics
Department frequently.

Volleyball CSAA play is under way!
_______________________________________________________

Save the Date: Wednesday, May 1. Spring Sports Banquet in the MBS Gym. Boys
Basketball, Volleyball, Trak & Field, Cheerleaders, Dance Team and Pep Squad
will be recognized.

Save the Date: Thursday, June 6 - It will be Most Blessed Sacrament night at the
Baton Rouge Rougarou game! The Rougarou is a summer collegiate baseball
team that plays in the Texas Collegiate League. More details coming soon!

Go Pelicans!

Athletics can be an important part of a young person’s life. It teaches discipline and self-
pride while helping one realize the importance of cooperation. Athletics are a component
of, and interact with, the spiritual, social and academic components of the overall school
program. MBS recognizes that support from the administration, faculty, staff, coaches,
parents and fans are necessary in providing a positive Catholic athletic experience for
the student-athlete. Athletes, parents, and fans are a direct reflection of MBS and
should adhere to the philosophy of the school by always acting in a dignified manner.

Go Pelicans!

Tommy Krysan, Athletic Director

MBS Athletics

tkrysan@mbsbr.org


